WE LOST OUR PRINTER!

The bad economy in Houston has taken its toll of many small businesses and our printer of the past
few years was one of them. It has been most difficult in the past to find and keep a printer small
enough to do the low gquantites of SCCS covers. Especially since that person would have to print the
cachet on already stamped and cancelled covers. The past five weeks have found us "beating the
bushes" for a new one and we believe we have found one that will do a good job for all of us. There
are several back-orders that many of you have sent in to us and we are starting on those now.

We wanted to let you know why there has been such a long delay. Some of these covers will be
going out in the next week or so. We thank each and every one of you for your patience.



